PROVIDER Bulletin < puc <pup

May 3, 2016

This Provider Bulletin applies to the lines of business and provider types checked below:
X] PHP (Medicare) X Primary Care Physicians [X] Specialists

X] PHC (Medicaid) X] Ancillary X] Hospitals

Participating Providers

Please be reminded notify PHP and PHC of changes within your practice. To ensure that our systems
correctly reflect the demographic information of group, providers within your practice, provider Medicare & Medicaid
numbers, Individual and Group NPl numbers, we ask that you notify PHP/PHC timely of any changes associated with
your practice. Maintaining accurate information of your practice will support the timely processing of claims as well as
many other operational interactions with your office. Updated information may be faxed to: 954.522.3260 Attn:
Contracting and Provider Relations Department.

PROVIDER INFORMATION
Group / Billing Name:

Individual Tax ID (if applicable):

Group Tax ID (if applicable):

NPI:

Group NPI:

Name(s) of Participating Physician(s)

Physical Address/Phone/Fax:

Billing Address:

Provider Medicaid Number(s):

Provider Medicare Number(s):

For answers to questions you may have, please contact the Provider Relations Representative assigned to your county:

= Deone Canady, Provider Relations Representative — Broward County at 954.522.3132 ext. 3233

= Jafari Harris, Sr. Provider Relations Representative — Duval County at 904.381.9651 ext. 3129

= Julianne Allende, Provider Relations Representative — Miami-Dade County at 954-522-3132 ext. 3209
=  Gary Rivera, Manager of Contracting & Provider Relations — Monroe County at 954.522.3132 ext. 3288
= Remon Walker, Director of Contracting & Provider Relations at 954.496.9337

This Provider Bulletin is not intended to replace or conflict with any requirements outlined in your signed Agreement with
AHF, PHP or PHC. If you have any questions or suggestions contact the Provider Relations Department at 954.522.3132 or
email to remon.walker@phcplans.org .




